

A SPECIAL HOUSE

Hello! My name is Mark. I am 10 years old. I live with my family in a strange house. We are 4 people in my family: my mother, my father, my little sister Emma and me. We've got a dog, his name is Pop. My mother is a nurse, and my father is a baker. Emma is only six years old. I love my family!



Our house is very special. It is not a normal house. It is round and it looks a bit like a big ball. There are two floors, an attic and it's got lots of windows. The door is red and small. People often laugh when they see our house but I like it because it is different!

My bedroom is on the second floor. It is a very strange room with a little balcony and a beautiful view of the park around the house. The walls are orange, and the ceiling is green. The bed is in the middle of the room, not near the wall. I haven't got a desk, but I have a small table and a comfortable armchair in front of the window. Pop likes sleeping on it, it's his favourite place in the house! There are some pillows on the bed and a round rug on the floor. I haven't got a TV in my room, but I have a laptop and a two small speakers. I also have a small bookcase against the wall with all my books about dinosaurs. My clothes are in a yellow wardrobe in the corner of the room. I have some posters on the walls, they show Manchester United footballers.

I do lots of things in my bedroom. I usually spend time there in the afternoon. I usually listen to music in the afternoon on my laptop. I read books on my bed or in the armchair. Sometimes I play video games online with my friends. I also play the guitar, my favourite thing in my bedroom! My room is my favourite place in the house. I never feel bored there.

Are the sentences True / False / Not Given?

1. Mark is an only child.	T	F	NG
2. His mum works in a hospital.	T	F	NG
3. Mark's house is unusual.	T	F	NG
4. The entrance door is very big.	T	F	NG
5. There is a garage behind the house.	T	F	NG
6. There's a rectangular rug in Mark's bedroom.	T	F	NG
7. The bookcase is near the bed.	T	F	NG
8. Mark never plays video games.	T	F	NG

Choose the right answer:

Mark's house has got ...

- A) one floor and an attic. B) two floors. C) two floors and a basement. D) 4 floors.

Mark's bed is ...

- A) next to the door. C) in front of the window.
B) near the wall. D) in the middle of the room.

In his bedroom there isn't

- A) a TV. C) a rug.
B) an armchair. D) a desk or a table.

Mark always feels in his bedroom.

- A) bored B) sad C) well D) depressed.

Answer the questions. Use a maximum of 4 words.

1. How many people are there in Mark's family?
2. How old is his sister?
3. Where is Mark's bedroom?
4. What colour is Mark's bedroom?
5. What is Pop's favourite place in Mark's room?
6. What are Mark's books about?
7. Who is on the posters in his bedroom?
8. When is Mark usually in his room?
9. What is his favourite thing in his room?